Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
December 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (16) High Schools
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	Cissna Park HS

Clifton Central HS

Dwight HS

Gardner-South Wilmington HS

Herscher HS

Heyworth HS

Iroquois West HS

LeRoy HS
	Minooka HS

Milford HS

Normal West HS

Ottawa HS

Prairie Central HS

Rockford ACE HS
Streator HS

Tri-Valley HS

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 42
· Rockford Childrens’ Museum Ag Exhibit presentation, Rockford – 22 

· Section 7 SAE Workshop – 8
· Section 6 SAE Workshop – 12 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 5
· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· Ford/Iroquois Ag Literacy Coalition meeting, Onarga

· IACCAI Teleconference
· New Tri-Valley Teacher Josh Rund Meeting, Champaign

· FCAE December Meeting & Holiday party, Lebanon, IL

Other Activities

· Prepared workshop materials for Section SAE Workshops and completed post-workshop paperwork and contracts

· Prepared packets for section IAVAT Winter meetings.

· Entered ISU Student Teacher contact information into the AgEd website.
· Reviewed and completed work on the IACCAI Database User Guide.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2153
Commentary

School visits are going very well. I’m pleased with the feedback that I continue to receive about the Elite conference, Mindy Bunselmeyer did a fantastic job setting this event up.  I hope that the IACCAI Database User Guide is helpful to our schools in collecting data about our programs. SAE workshops are going well, and I will be adapting the agenda for our next two workshops to include more idea sharing time based on feedback from the workshops. The newly developed SAE practice problems and teaching resources will greatly help our teachers. Rockford Childrens’ Museum continues to push forward with their plan to add an Ag Wing to the building. I hope that the recent economic developments do not discourage agricultural organizations from providing assistance to proceed with this project for the students in Rockford.   












